August 20, 2002

Mr. Domenic Ferrante, AIA

Harris/Day Architects

3722 Whipple Ave. NW

Canton, OH  44718

RE:
Massillon Public Library

Dear Mr. Ferrante,

The City of Massillon Engineering Department has received your submittal dated 8/12/02 and offers the following comments:

The revised plan shows the existing concrete ramps, steps, and planters in the right-of-way will be removed and replaced with a standard concrete walk that will match grade on the north and south ends.  

The engineering department has reviewed the proposed sidewalk replacement and wishes to remind your company, and the library; that for work in a public right-of-way the concrete contractor must be licensed with the City, a concrete permit must be pulled, and forms must be inspected before concrete is poured.

Please keep us informed of the approximate time that this work would be completed.  The balance of the plans shall be reviewed, permitted, and inspected by the City of Massillon Building Department.

Respectfully,

Steven D. Hamit, P.E.

City Engineer

Jason Haines

Technician

Cc:
Camille Leslie, Massillon Public Library

